
Passing of Richard Saunders 

Richard Saunders passed away 
on March 14, 2022. He was a 
devoted volunteer at the Hastings 
Community Little League and a 
beloved member of the 
community. In 2016, after 32 
years of volunteering  "Richard 
Saunders Field" was named in 
honor of his hard work and 
commitment to Little Leagues in 
Vancouver. 


